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June 18, 2025 

 

Sent via Certified Mail 

 

NAME OF ADDRESS   

 

RE: Notice of intent to provide city-wide solid waste collection services 

  

Dear COMPANY,  

 

On April 15, 2025, the City Council of the City of Lee’s Summit, Missouri, approved the City’s intent to 

assume control of residential solid waste collection activities for single-family dwellings up to and 

including four-plexes within the corporate boundaries of the City of Lee’s Summit, Missouri.  This letter 

serves as your two-year notice as required under applicable Missouri Law, including RSMo. § 260.247.  

This notice is effective as of the date of this letter.  Your company may continue to provide contracted 

residential waste collection services within the corporate boundaries of the City of Lee’s Summit until 

two years after the date of this letter or until the city-wide residential solid waste collection services begin, 

whichever date is later. 

 

The City will hold meetings with stakeholders, including your company, if you wish to participate, to 

obtain feedback on this issue.  Based on the feedback received and after further consideration by the City 

Council, the City anticipates issuing a request for proposals for city-wide residential solid waste 

collections services later this year. 

 

If you have any questions or need any clarification on this notice, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

Chris Bussen at 816-969-1981 or via email to chris.bussen@cityofls.net  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mark Dunning 

City Manager 

City of Lee’s Summit 


